
                                                                                                                                                   
 

                                                                                                                 
                 

  
 
      
 
 
 

  
 
 
14th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Dance and Gymnastics performance at Torquay Girls Grammar School 
 
I am pleased to advise that the children in Year 4 have been invited to attend a Dance and 
Gymnastics performance at Torquay Girls Grammar School on Thursday 20th March. 
 
We will leave here at 12.45 p.m. and return for the end of the school day. 
 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to speak to me.  
 
Best wishes  
 
 
 
Miss Helen Saunders 
Year 4 teacher 
 
 
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 

Tel: 01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk 
Website:  www.ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
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